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The newsletter for                 
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its community 

                Welcome to Week 1! 

 

What a lovely week it has been to return to school for our final term for 2020. Term Four is    
traditionally such a busy term, however 2020 has been an interesting year and unlike any we have 
ever had. This term however, we will still see our Intensive Swimming Program take place.  

During Weeks 7 & 8, all Wallabadah students will be taken to the Quirindi Swimming Pool for two 
weeks of intensive lessons. This is a fantastic opportunity that Wallabadah Public School provide. 
All students regardless of their age and swimming ability are given provided lessons from a      
qualified swim instructor. This program is one we are proud to deliver every year and one that is     
synonymous with our small school.  

Presentation Day in 2020 will also look quite different and unique. Presentation Day will be held on 
December 2 at 9:30am. At this stage we unfortunately cannot have parents and guests join this 
event, however we are looking into as many options as possible to ensure that all parents and    
community members are able to see the presentation and recognition of student achievement. 

Liverpool Plains Shire Council have a wonderful, bright and interactive initiative for schools and 
community members to take part in. The Sunflower Competition will run from this week and      
conclude with the results on Australia Day, 2021. Wallabadah senior students prepared and   
planted the sunflower seeds into the garden bed at the front of the school. We have a rotating 
roster to ensure they are watered and well looked after. We encourage our Wallabadah community 
to be  involved in the event and bring some brightness and happiness to 2020.  Enjoy the photos 
inside our newsletter. 

Wallabadah Public School are now taking student enrolments for Kindergarten—Year Six for 2021. 
We encourage anyone who is interested in a high quality, supportive and inclusive school              
environment to contact the school. There are quite a few houses for sale and a few places to rent 
in Wallabadah, so please make contact, we are more than happy to assist you. 

I have worked in many schools over my 20 year teaching career, however I can honestly say I love 
Wallabadah. The students, staff and school are simply amazing. My own children thrive in this 
small school environment and enjoy the diverse range of        
opportunities that are presented to them.  

Please remember our parents and community members are our 
best word of mouth for school promotion. So please spread the 
word about our AMAZING school!   

Johanna Teague 

Principal 

PLEASE RETURN 

TO SCHOOL 

All Trophies you 

may have received at 

the 2019 Presentation to enable 

engraving for 2020 Presentation. 

All Portfolios 



Awards 

 

 
 

Mrs Teague 

Talia Summers—for excellent assessment    
results. 

Ella Jones—for having a great smile and     
staying happy! 

 

Mrs Saunders 

Jensen Lavis— for improvement in dictation.  

Lilyth Rumbel—for working hard in           
Mathematics. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Cudmore  

Archie Teague—for super effort with         
Persuasive Writing. 

Mekah Varcoe—for great work on “Angles”.  
Well done.  

 

Mrs Roseby 

Bianca Reedy—for a fantastic “Powerpoint” on   
Migration. 

Lilyth Rumbel—for being a very caring and   
considerate student. 

WALLABY AWARD 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Talia Summers for    
receiving her Merit badge at assembly on 
the last day of Term 3. Well done. 

LIBRARY AWARDS 

 

This week Mrs Roseby 
awarded  Library Awards 
to Damien Webster, 
Kyeesha Webster, Addison 
Jones, Sarah Holt. 

TERM 4            

Summer uniforms! 

Girls are to wear the summer dress, white 
socks with black school shoes. 

Boys are to wear grey short sleeve shirt, grey 
shorts and grey socks with black school shoes.  

 

UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting from next Wednesday 21 October, the 

uniform shop will be open every Wednesday of 

Term 4 from 9—9.15am. 



What’s happening in Term 4! 

Week 2  Book week 

   27 October— 10am—12 noon—Playgroup. 

Week 5  10 November— 10am—12 noon—Playgroup. 

   11 November—Remembrance Day 

Week 5   8-15 November - Naidoc Week 

Week 7  24 November— 10am—12 noon—Playgroup. 

Week 8  1 December— Year 6 Orientation day—QHS. 

   2 December—Presentation Day. 

Weeks 7/8 Intensive Swimming. 

Week 9  8 December— 10am—12 noon—Playgroup. 

Week 10  16 December—Last day of Term 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Liverpool Plains Shire Council is holding a Sunflower Growing Competition with the prize winners to 

be announced at the Australia Day Ceremony on 

the 26th of  January 2021.  Wallabadah Public 

School is taking part in this competition and on 

Wednesday the students planted their sunflower 

seeds in the front corner of the garden.  We look 

forward to watching the sunflowers grow! 

 

 STOP-THINK-DO 

Rule of the Week:  
Make our final term of 
2020 fantastic— by   
being kind and          
considerate members 
of our school.                      

Award:  

Bodie Walters—for having fun and     
including others in his games. 



WEEK: MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT/SUN 

Term 4 

Week 1 
 

19 OCTOBER 

 

20 

 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

K-2 

Assembly 

 

24/25 

 

Wallabadah Public School 2020 

 

What’s On COVID 19 Virus  Update: 

Ongoing/Annual Events: 

• School Assemblies: Students only. 

• School banking: resumed. 

• Scripture (SRE): resumed. 

• ASCA: Watch and wait 

 

 

We will endeavour to update you when                          
necessary. 

 

 

 


